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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $7.9 billion over the next four years, continuing its program to deliver 215 new 
and upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This is the largest investment in public education 
infrastructure in the history of NSW.

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities 
across NSW. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students and 
supports growth in the local economy.

Proposed bus stop consolidation 

Canterbury South Public School is being developed to deliver new and upgraded facilities, innovative learning 
spaces, and provide for growing student enrolments in the area.

As part of the upgrade project, City of Canterbury Bankstown Council have requested School Infrastructure NSW 
(SINSW) investigate how bus access to the school could be improved by consulting the community. 

SINSW have worked with Transport for NSW and the bus operator to develop proposed changes to bus access 
on Fore Street to benefit the school community and local bus customers. The following bus stop changes are 
proposed:

	■ Relocating bus stop ID 219392 by 125m to the east. The bus stop will meet access requirements from the
Disability Discrimination Act (DDA).

	■ Relocating bus stop ID 219391 by 75m to the east. The bus stop will meet access requirements from the DDA.

	■ Removal of stop ID 219393.

This bus stop consolidation is intended to improve the reliability of bus route and improve journey times between 
Hurstville and Five Dock via Canterbury Station.

The stops will be located closer High Street, reducing the time for teachers and parents to access Canterbury 
South Public School by 75m and 125m.

Canterbury South Public School
Project update� August 2021

Artist impression of the Canterbury South Public School upgrade
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Provide feedback

Your feedback is important to us and will be shared with the project team as part of the planning for improved bus 
access on Fore Street. We’re collecting feedback from 27 August to 10 September 2021.

Following feedback from the community, School Infrastructure NSW will seek approval of Transport for NSW and 
City of Canterbury Bankstown.

Contact us

You can contact School Infrastructure NSW by emailing schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au or over the phone 
between 9 am and 5 pm on Monday to Friday on 1300 482 651.
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